
Forwarded Conversation 

Subject: Home renovations @ 1081 Nottingham way 
------------------------ 

 
From: Alina A <alina.ahmed05@gmail.com> 
Date: Mon, Sep 12, 2022 at 10:48 AM 
To: 
 
 

 

 
Hello all, 
 
Hope you’re doing great. As some of you may know, we’re planning a partial 
remodel of our home, the process is long and still going.  
The city of Los Altos has informed us that in order to add an additional bathroom to 
our second floor (which would be on the back side of the house, in the backyard, not 
visible in the front), we must ask our neighbors and see if they’re all okay with it.  
We have a 5 bedroom house with only 2 full baths, which at times can get 
challenging, hence the addition. 
Please reply to this email with your yays or nays so we can proceed. 
 
Thank you for your time 
 
Alina & Hassan 

@ 1081 Nottingham way 
 

 
---------- 
From: sbcrystal <sbcrystal@aol.com> 
Date: Mon, Sep 12, 2022 at 11:13 AM 
To: Alina A <alina.ahmed05@gmail.com> 
 

 
Hi, 
 I have no objections to adding a second bathroom on the back side of the house. 
                                            Sue 

Sent from my iPad 
 

 
---------- 
From: Michael York <michaelwyork@gmail.com> 
Date: Mon, Sep 12, 2022 at 12:43 PM 
To: Alina A <alina.ahmed05@gmail.com> 
 

 
Hi Alina! 
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That is great news! We're completely fine with that. Good luck and let me know if I can do anything to 
help. 
 
Best, 
 
Michael York and Ryan Pratt  
1070 Nottingham Way, Los Altos, CA 94024 
312-307-8055 
 

 
---------- 
From: Lauri Steel <lauristeel@aol.com> 
Date: Mon, Sep 12, 2022 at 12:50 PM 
To: <alina.ahmed05@gmail.com> 
 

 

I'm fine with this - sounds like a very sensible addition to me.  Good luck! 
Lauri Steel 
1061 Nottingham Way 
 

 
---------- 
From: CHRIS DAVIS <jcbd@aol.com> 
Date: Mon, Sep 12, 2022 at 7:41 PM 
To: Alina Ahmad <alina.ahmed05@gmail.com> 
 

 
Alina and Hassan 
No objections from our perspective.  Let us know if we need to do anything. 
Chris and Judith 
1060 Nottingham Way 
650 224 3677 
 
 
On Sep 12, 2022, at 10:48 AM, Alina A <alina.ahmed05@gmail.com> wrote: 
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